
 

 

DISCLAIMER 
 

FAKE RECRUITMENT INTO VRA BY FRAUDSTERS  

 
It has come to the attention of the Management of the Volta River Authority (VRA) that 

some unscrupulous persons are reaching out to members of the public regarding a 

purported recruitment exercise by the VRA. 

These fraudsters are requesting the unsuspecting public to buy a fake application form 

for Three Hundred Ghana Cedis (GHS 300.00). 

The Management of the VRA wishes to caution the general public that the Authority has 

no knowledge of these persons and their fraudulent activities. The general public is 

therefore advised not to fall prey to such fraudsters whether they claim to be VRA 

employees or not. Anyone who transacts "business" with these fraudsters does so at 

his/her own risk. 

The general public is so advised. 

 

ISSUED BY: CORPORATE AFFAIRS & EXTERNAL RELATIONS UNIT 

DATE: DECEMBER 29, 2022 
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